

McGaffee Newsletter



Daniel & Noreen McGaffee Missia

Missionaries to Malawi

Fall 2011

Ministry In Malawi



This past August, Glad Tidings of San Francisco ministered in Malawi!

Pastor Forrest & Christina Beiser brought 52 members of Glad Tidings and did we have a great time! They painted dorms at the Bible college. They ministered through puppets, dance, drama and preaching the word. Many

lives have been touched and changed here in Malawi for the glory

of God!



Sunday AM in Mozambique

We recently had the opportunity to minister in Mozambique during a weekend in September. Like many areas of Malawi, the spiritual climate is in need of the gospel of the Lord Jesus & the power of the Holy Spirit to drive away the darkness. We rejoice that some received the Lord Jesus and others were released from demonic oppression & possession. Witchcraft is still practiced so please continue to pray for the captives to be set free!

Thank you for your prayer and financial backing that enables us to pierce the darkness with the light of the gospel!



Pray Requests

- Pray for the out pouring of the Holy Spirit for the demolishing of strongholds of darkness!
- Pray for churches who need pastors in Malawi and Mozambique
- Our son Joel and his fiancée Kara are getting married in October

Dan & Noreen McGaffee
PO Box 369 Lilongwe, Malawi
dan.mcgaffee@hqmail.agmd.org
Skype: danmcgaffee
Blog: malawiministry.blogspot.com
Acct. # 224054







Church in Mozambique

Family News

Over the summer our daughter Kristen had the opportunity to 'shadow' medical personnel at a nearby clinic. Kristen is interested in pursuing a medical career and the Lord provided a great opportunity for her to be involved with medical ministry!



Our oldest daughter Hannah is completing her senior year at Simpson College in Northern California! She is enjoying her classes and new roommate Kirsten who is dating our son Mark!



Hannah and Kirsten